Friday 10 November 2023

Dear Parent

Creative
Education
Trust

Autumn Term — Principal’s Roundup - 9

Another great week at here at Caister Academy, | wanted to highlight the following:

Students from our Combined Cadet Force laid wreaths at both the Caister War Memorial and
Caister Lifeboat Memorial today. Our thoughts this week are very much on the service and
sacrifice of the Armed Forces community.
Student volunteers will be attending a Remembrance Day Service at the Holy Trinity Church,
Caister on Sunday 12 November.
Well done to our Year 7 Netball team, who played away to Venture Academy this week.
10 students took part in the District Cross-Country League this week. Congratulations to
Franky Donoghue, Year 7 and Elliot Masters, Year 8 who came second in their age group.
Senior Year leavers hoodies are available to order via Fizz Hoodies. Please find further
information here.
A special well done to our best attending form groups so far:

First place — 7RHA (98.08%)

Second place — 7NWR (98.02%)

Third place — 9SBE (96.89%)
And to the form groups with the highest rewards this week:

First place — 7DMI

Second place — 7TRHA

Third place — 9SWA

Reminders for next week and beyond:

Monday 13 November — Year 8 Football fixture, away to Flegg High Ormiston Academy.
Tuesday 14 November to Friday 17 November — Senior Year Art & Photography Mock
Exams.

Tuesday 14 November — Shakespeare Design Workshop 2.

Thursday 16 November — Year 10 Netball fixture at home to Acle Academy, and District
Cross Country League for students across all year groups.

Friday 17 November — Army Workshop.

Monday 20 November — Senior Year Mock Exams commence. Further information will be
issued to parents of Senior Year students over the coming days.

Wednesday 22 November — Shakespeare Performance.

Thursday 23 November — Year 9 Parents Evening. Please find further information here.
Tuesday 28 November — Shakespeare Performance at Abbeyfield School.

Wednesday 6 December — Year 8 trip to the Natural History Museum.


https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/
https://www.caisteracademy.org.uk/_site/data/files/whats-on/EE78E25DFFF1F7E18F2A297212FAADFB.pdf
https://www.caisteracademy.org.uk/_site/data/files/letters/EBF407557A0ED2A0FEF081D6116428C5.pdf
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In addition to the above | am pleased to announce that our lower school student bathrooms will be
renovated over the Christmas break. Leading up to this, and for a few weeks after Christmas there
will be some disruption around the site.

Thank you for your continued support, | look forward to writing to you again next week.

Yours faithfully
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Helen Seath
Principal



